
Opposition to Bill 360 

We all know the catastrophes that have taken place due to the use of nuclear power plants.   

Radioactive water is flowing by the thousands of gallons into the Pacific Ocean from Fukushima.   

Chernobyl continues to be uninhabitable and deformed animals continue to be born there. What are we 

doing planning more reactor for exempting reactors from any kind of restriction? We are fighting for 

survival of the planet.   Drastic climate action is what is needed not more risk of contamination. The 

planet cannot take any more treatment of this kind.   No nuclear power in Oregon!  Legislators, please 

come to your senses! 


